
 

Trinity Institute “Listen for a Change” Webinar at St. Andrew’s 

Random shootings, police violence, mass incarceration—these are reminders that racism is still deadly in 

America. How are we to overcome the attitudes that lead to fear, division, and disregard for human life? 

The Trinity Institute has brought together a group of distinguished community leaders, artists, and 

scholars to address contemporary racism and point towards positive responses. Through web-sharing, 

people in State College can listen to the experts and then to each other in local dialogue groups right 

here in State College.  

The conference will be streamed to St. Andrew’s Episcopal  Church (208 W. Foster Ave.) starting 

Thursday night, January 21 at 6:30 pm and will run through Friday 9:00-5:15 and Saturday 9:00-4:30. For 

a detailed schedule see https://www.trinitywallstreet.org/trinity-institute/2016/schedule.  

To register go to http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0e44ada629a6f58-trinity.  Sign up for all the 

sessions you want to attend.  Meals are on your own. You will have time to go to a local restaurant, or 

you are welcome to bring a box lunch and eat at the church.  

We will also need facilitators for the local discussion groups. Trinity Institute will offer a training video in 

January to provide background and helpful tips for effective dialog leaders. Contact Marion Schwartz if 

you are interested.  

There are no fees for this conference. It is being offered through a collaboration between the Episcopal 

Diocese of Central Pennsylvania and the Lower Susquehanna Synod of the Evangelical Lutheran Church 

of America. 

For more information about facilitating or about the conference in general contact Marion Schwartz at 

kmarsch09@gmail.com or 814 867-3031.  
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